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The third-grade class at Nicolet School had a very special holiday season treat this 
Monday thanks to our club (and the tons of prep work done by Maria and Anne … 
Kiwanis genuinely appreciates you guys)!  Santa elfs Ann, Maria, Anne, Bob R., 
and Rick brought cookies, candy, games, and presents to 45 excited kids, then 
closed the afternoon with bingo and prizes.  Lots of the kids, and all the teachers, 
were in pajamas because today was “Wear Your Holiday Pajamas Day”!  See the 
photo accompanying this report (we weren’t told to wear our pajamas  … 
thankfully). 
 
Lunch was subs from Jimmy John’s for the members and teachers.  We got to 
watch a math lesson and then hear about the joys and challenges of a public-
school teaching career.  Kids that weren’t in school for portions of the past two 
years are seriously behind both socially and academically, making a tough job 
even tougher.  The teachers are hoping we can come back later in the school year 
for another visit as we are not only welcome guests, but also provide the teachers 
with an opportunity to talk to the kids about their community and helping others. 
 
Please note this meeting date change - our next lunch meeting will be at noon on 
January 9 at the Hyatt Regency.  That will be our only scheduled meeting for the 
month of January due to the New Year and Martin Luther King Day holidays. 
 
Merry Christmas everyone, see you in 2023! 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
It was pajama day at school. Teachers Becky and Megan have the same pajamas. Twin students Joe and Jay 

also have matching pajamas 
 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 


